—
It’s a Book Character Invasion!

Dear DLE families,

DLE is excited to announce our annual Book Character Parade! This is an annual event

that students and staff alike love and look forward to eachyear. ¥
Participation is optional, but we hope every DLE student will want to dress up as their
favorite book character to participate in a character parade that day,

Here is what you need to know:
Date: Friday, October 27th, 2023
Time of Parade: around 9 AM
Location:  DLE (weather permitting, we will walk outside along the back drive)

We will send several reminders out to you between now and October 27th. In the meantime,
please help your child start thinking about his/her favorite book/ costume ideas. There are

| many ideas on websites like Pinterest, and we also plan an activity during library time to help
your children with ideas.

' Questions? Please let me know!

Tami Perez, librarian (tamatha.perez@fortbendisd.com)

Costume Planning Tips:

* NO weapons (real or fake) are allowed.

* All costumes should be based on a book character.

* Please, no scary or bloody costumes.

* Please keep faces free of. make-up.

* Masks, wigs, hats, and colored hair are all fine if go with the costume.

» Students may only wear masks during the parade and for photos. I

* Please use common sense! If your child has to ask if a certain costume
or prop is okay, it probably isn’t.
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